Disability Advisory Commission (DAC) 
Activities and Accomplishments 2022
1. Received information and gave recommendations to Sacramento County Airports regarding New Federal Funding, Planned Upgrades and ADA Accessibility Improvements 
2. Accessibility in Covid-19 Testing and Vaccination Services – Follow up with additional recommendations for needed services for homebound people
3. Introduction of Dr. Sylvester Fadal, Personnel Services Director; received response to concerns raised in the Annual Report and made recommendations on proposed next steps
4. Convened a Task Force which developed recommendations to the Mental Health Board regarding accessibility considerations for the Wellness Crisis Call Center and Response Team (WCCCRT)
5. Letter to Dr. Olivia Kasirye and Response regarding additional Covid-19 services needed by the disability community
6. Received reports on the ADA Self Evaluation & Transition Plan Status and Progress on Implementing Self Evaluation Findings and Recommendations from 2020 and made recommendations for next steps
7. Submitted DAC Annual Report, met with Deputy County Executives to provide additional details and discuss next steps
8. 211 Sacramento – Received Overview of Services, made recommendations to improve accessibility of services and communication; developed follow up questions and reviewed response
9. Made recommendations on development of Disability Access Information for County Websites 
10. Made recommendations regarding Disability Access in Sacramento County “Safe Stay” Sanctioned Homeless Encampment Sites and Services 
11. Received response from Sacramento County Airports re: Access Concerns Raised in DAC 2021- 22 Annual Report and made recommendations for next steps
12. Provided input to the Scope of Work for the Airport ADA Self Evaluation and Transition Plan Request for Proposal
13. Received updates and provided input regarding accessibility in June 2022 and Upcoming November Elections 
14. [bookmark: _GoBack]Received Department of Technology (DTech) and Public Information Office Response to Recommendations in the DAC 2021-22 Annual Report and made recommendations for next steps
